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Holiday Decorating Committee 

Dale DesIslets 
 

• The coming 2021-2022 season will be the 10th anniversary of Holiday lighting in The 

Village. Congratulations and thanks to all those (the founders, past committee members, 

donors and many, many team volunteers and passers-by who cheered us on) who have 

helped make our neighbourhood decorating effort more festive, welcoming and brighter 

each year 

 

• Mark your calendar: The 2021 holiday lighting will be on Sunday, November 28 at dusk 

in Dietsch Park (whether wet, dry, or snowy).  Reminders and any health restriction 

notices will be distributed via VCA communications.  Decorations will continue every 

evening until January. 

 

• The annual lumières will be lit-as usual, for one evening only on Thursday, December 23 

 

• We have had a few team members move away, so new volunteers are always welcome. 

Contact Dale DesIslets at 289-868-8856, or vcadecorteam@gmail.com 

 

• Contributions and feedback are also welcome; contributions to the VCA President or 

Treasurer; feedback to Dale DesIslets 
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